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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20856

JAN 2 6 1979

L. Baer, Chief, Light Water Reactors Branch No. 2, OPM

FROM: Ralph A. Birkel, Project Manager, Light Water Reactors
Branch No. 2, DPM
SUBJECT: FORTHCOMING MEETING WITH COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY
DATE & TIME: Mor.day, February 5, 1979 - 1:30 p.m.
LOCATION: Room P-422, Phillips Building
Bethesda, Maryland
PURPQSE : Discussion by Commonwealth Edison Company

of their plans for submittal of construction
permit application documents and requests
for the Carroll County Plant.

PARTICIPANTS: Commonwealth Edison Compan
(Eordell ﬁeea. et al,
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[R. hattson, R. DeYoung, W. Gammill, R. Boyd,

et

Mr. Cordell Reed
Assistant Vice President
Commonwealth Edison

One First National Plaza
Chicago, I1linois 60690
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